Dear Elected Officials,

As a US citizen living in the Oregon District of CD5, upon review of the multiple maps submissions for the proposal of
Oregon State’s redistricting, it is my firm belief that

Senate—Plan B, House—Plan B and Congress—Plan B will best meet the needs of the local constituents within each of
Oregon's local districts.

To reiterate this point, it is of utmost importance we address the needs of the rural/farm communities separately from
the needs of the urban communities.

| am confident we are in agreement of the importance of keeping like communities united, and that Senate—Plan B,
House—Plan B and Congress—Plan B will accomplish this best.

Thank you for your votes in support of Senate-Plan B,
House—Plan B and Congress—Plan B.

Respectfully, CD5

Rochelle R.Ebert



